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Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

Bowie No.1 TR64 Extension request 
1 message

Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net> Tue, Jan 15, 2019 at 1:24 PM
To: "Binns - Dnr, Janet" <Janet.Binns@state.co.us>
Cc: BasilBear@wolverinefuels.com

 
Good a�ernoon Janet. Please extend the decision deadline for TR-64 un�l March 29, 2019. This
nearly 2-month extension request is an op�mis�c guess at when the USACE will issue a new
permit for the work that needs to occur in East Roatcap Creek as part of Bowie No.1's final
reclama�on at the west mine.  Typically, a permit from the USACE would be issued within 60-
days a�er a PCN is received. The PCN for this project was sent to the local office on December
17, so under normal circumstances, a permit would be issued by March 17.  However, with the
current government shutdown, it's unknown how long issuance of a new permit will take.

 
Once the government re-opens, I will contact the local office and get a be�er es�mate on when
the permit will be issued and update the decision deadline if needed.  Let me know if you have
any ques�ons, and thanks!

 
Tamme Bishop
JE Stover & Associates, Inc.


